
 

 

We are very proud that all our children including those children with additional needs strive to be ‘Flying High’ at St.Helen’s every 
day! In order for us to develop and improve the provision of SEND at St.Helen’s every year Mr.Chappell ,our Head of school, 
carries out confidential questionnaires with the parents of our SEND pupils to find out all about their thoughts and feelings about 
school. Please find below a selection of quotes from the returned forms over the past two academic years.  
 
 
  
  

                                                                                                                  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


